STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

ROY COOPER JAMES H. TROGDON, I1I
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
March 26, 2019
TO: Prospective Bidders
SUBJECT: No Award of Contract

CONTRACT NO:  10-00-126

WBS NO: 10.1004SM, Etc

DESCRIPTION: “As Needed” Contract for the Installation of Inductive Loops
There were no bids received for the subject project opened on March 20, 2019.

The North Carolina Department of Transportation plans to re-advertise this project again
at a later date.

Sincerely,

Terry Burleson
Contract Engineer

e Kellie Crump, Division Project Manager
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